
I want to register my opposition for affordable housing to be built in the above park. 
 
I live in the area, and Echo Drive is a dead-end street at the park. It muffles the noise from Edinburgh 
Road because of the distance and the trees. 
The park is used by many for all sorts of reasons, including playing baseball there is a diamond at the 
park. It is a green space and is valuable it helps mental, physical and environmental health. There is no 
medicine that can compete with the many benefits of having a local park you can walk to and relax. 
 
My next question is this, the park used to be a quarry - so the machines went under the water line 
wouldn't that make the water contaminated? Then they put a landfill in that area once again is that 
another risk for health: to think about building on top of that no matter how long ago it happened. 
 
We in the area enjoy the green space and that is important to all of us, so please do not take away this 
park. 
 
Thank you 
Elizabeth Holohan 
 
 
 

 


